
 
January 13, 2014 

 
 
Via Overnight Courier 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC   20554 
 
 
Attn: Media Bureau 
 Video Division 
 
    RE:   KJCX-LD, Helena, Montana (Facility ID#190697) 
     CP File # BDCCDTT-20120710ABT 
     Request for Cancellation of Construction Permit 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On behlaf of Northwest Investment Corporation ("NWIC"), Licensee of KJCX-
LP and permittee of the associated Digital Companion Channel referenced above, 
this letter shall serve as notification to the Commission that NWIC requests 
cancellation of the construction permit, effective immediately. 
 
 Please address any questions concerning this matter to the undersigned at 
(406) 502-1500, or PO Box 7393, Helena, MT.  59604-7393. 
 
 
     Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
     Roger Lonnquist 
     President 
     Northwest Investment Corporation 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC:   Hossein Hashemzadeh, FCC (via email) 


